
 

 

 

 

 

 

DESOTO COUNTY RESIDENTS BE SURE AND VOTE THIS COMING TUESDAY! 

For Immediate Release 

 March 6, 2024 

 

SOUTHAVEN – The primary election, scheduled for March 12, 2024, is less than one week away.  This 

election will feature races for the President of the United States, as well as candidates vying for seats in 

the U.S. Senate and the U.S. House of Representatives. 

Polls will be open from 7 am to 7 pm on Election Day. For those out of town or individuals over the age 

of 65, absentee voting is available at the Hernando Courthouse throughout the week, Monday to Friday 

from 8 am to 5 pm and Saturday from 8 am to 12 pm. 

Mississippians are encouraged to stay informed about the candidates and make well-informed decisions 

at the ballot box. Information can be found on the Southaven Chamber website, 

https://www.southavenchamber.com/community-government-relations/ and/or  the DeSoto County 

Government website, https://www.desotocountyms.gov/120/Elections . If you haven’t had your 18th 

birthday but will before the November election, congratulations! We encourage you to register to vote.  

This election presents an opportunity for citizens to actively contribute to the process, allowing them to 

make their voices heard nationally. 

The greatness of our unique democratic process is dependent on citizens actively engaging in shaping 

the direction of their government.  

Vote March 12, 2024! 

The Southaven Chamber remains passionate and determined to be a resource to their members and to 

the mission of the Chamber to champion the future of the business community. 
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